FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE



PRESS CONTACT

Rebekah Harp Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council 239-338-2550 Ext. 217 rharp@swfrpc.org

George H. Mazzarantani Elected to FRCA Policy Board

FORT MYERS, FL – (October 7, 2010) – Southwest Florida Regional Planning Council announced at the September 16th Council meeting that one of their gubernatorial appointments from Sarasota County, George H. Mazzarantani, was recently elected as 2nd Vice President to the Florida Regional Council Association (FRCA) Policy Board.

George Mazzarantani was elected 2nd Vice President to the FRCA Policy Board at a Policy Board meeting held August 20th at the Westin Diplomat Hotel in Hollywood, Florida.

The objective of the FRCA Policy Board is to further the interests of the eleven regional planning councils (RPC) in Florida as they relate to their service to local governments and their citizens and the promotion of interests which foster a harmonious and productive relationships among member RPCs and all state and federal agencies as well as private groups to assure that the Florida RPCs are effective service organizations to all people of Florida.

For further information, please contact Ken Heatherington at 338-2550 Ext 222.